
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Keel, MarkMKeel@sled.sc.gov

Date: 7/24/2017 12:38:59 PM
Subject: Re: Gun Questions

​Chief, I never followed up on this. Will you be free on August 7th to talk about this inofformation?

Thanks

DV


From: Keel, Mark 
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2017 7:21 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Gun Questions 
 
No problem. 
 

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 28, 2017, at 2:40 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Chief, then-Senator Bryant asked for some information on illegal guns, and I understand that you have 
compiled some information. I'd like to set up a time for you and I to review that. I'll send a note next 
week after we get settled in. I appreciate it, and all of your help this past week.

Danny
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